
LEGAL NOTICE           

CONNECTICUT LOTTERY CORPORATION          

NOTICE OF END OF SCRATCH GAME           

           

The Connecticut Lottery Corporation hereby gives notice that sales of the scratch game “Pinball Wizard XXVI” 
(#1644) ended on 3/21/2023.           
          
All winning tickets, including top prizes, for this game must be validated no later than 9/17/2023. 
 

The Official Procedures for All Scratch Games apply to this game.  Those Official Procedures, as well as end of 

game and unclaimed prize information, are available at ctlottery.org/ScratchGamesOfficialProcedures and from 

CT Lottery Games Dept., 777 Brook St., Rocky Hill, CT 06067. 

http://www.ctlottery.org/ScratchGamesOfficialProcedures

